
From: Ben Farrell <ben@cuee.nz> 
Sent: 17 October 2022 1:28 PM 
To: Hearings Administrator <hearingsadministrator@orc.govt.nz> 
Cc: Jo.Appleyard@chapmantripp.com <Jo.Appleyard@chapmantripp.com>; 
amy.hill@chapmantripp.com <amy.hill@chapmantripp.com>; Phil Page 
<Phil.Page@gallawaycookallan.co.nz>; Tom Kay <T.Kay@forestandbird.org.nz>; 
P.Anderson@forestandbird.org.nz <P.Anderson@forestandbird.org.nz>; 
melissa.brook@queenstownairport.co.nz <melissa.brook@queenstownairport.co.nz> 
Subject: Further submissions by Sustainable Tarras Society Inc  
  

May it please the hearings panel, and parties 

1. I have been asked by Sustainable Tarras Incorporated Society (Sustainable Tarras) to 

assist them in the Otago RPS process. 

2. By way of filing/service please find attached four further submissions by Sustainable 

Tarras Incorporated Society: 

a. In support of relief sought by Forest & Bird 

b. In opposition to relief sought by Dunedin Airport  

c. In opposition to relief sought by Queenstown Airport 

d. In opposition to relief sought by Christchurch Airport   

3. I understand further submissions can be accepted or rejected by the panel (on behalf 

of ORC) by agreeing to an extension on the timeframe for the filing of the 

submissions. In this case, allowing an extension to accept these further submissions: 

a. Will not affect or prejudice any party. The only persons who might initially be 

thought to be affected by allowing the extension are the primary submitters, 

but they will not be directly affected, because the further submissions do not 

add any “new” positions: they either promote the as-notified provisions or 

support the position of the primary submitter; 

b. Are in the interests of the community. For example the interests of the 

community will be better served by allowing the extension, as Sustainable 

Tarras represents a significant part of the community who wish to express 

their views on the matters raised in the further submissions; 

c. Does not create any delay to the process. This is because a timetable is 

already in place and is unaffected by allowing these further submissions to be 

received late. 

4. This email inclusive of the further submissions has been sent to the original 

submitters.    

Kind regards 

  

Ben Farrell 
Owner & Director 

 
Phone     034500034 
Mobile    +64 21 767 622 
Email      ben@cuee.nz 
Website  www.cuee.nz 
Office:      Level 2, The Station, Queenstown 
Postal     PO BOX 1922 Queenstown 9300 
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